
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

15th January 2021 

Re: Year 11 Tutoring 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

I am writing to communicate to you that as per Mr Abram’s previous letters we are pleased to 

inform you that we can continue with the Maths tutoring that was being provided in school in 

the last term. Both our tutors are available and so will be picking up their existing groups. This 

is great news as it means they can continue to build the relationships that were working so 

well previously.  

A channel has been set up on TEAMS for each tutor and an email will be sent to students to 

remind them of who they were tutoring with and at what time. The plan will be that tutors will 

be available between 2pm and 5pm on the set days and will be continuing to provide additional 

support based on mock exams, analysis and teacher input in the form of bespoke ‘mini’ 

lessons. 

It is important that your son/daughter continues to push on and improve their grade in Maths 

and draw on as many resources as possible. The tutoring continues to be a great opportunity 

for individual feedback and improvement and a chance to work on key topics. 

Should you wish to discuss the matter further then please do not hesitate to contact me at 

school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss H Gornall 
KS3 Co-ordinator Maths 
 

 

 

  


